

Circular 117-2021

7 April 2021

Dear Residents,

FIBRE INSTALLATION PHASE 1 & 2 CONTINUED

In an ongoing effort to improve our village we are continuing the installation of Fibre.



FROGFOOT have commenced with the program of trenching on the one side of the roads in phase 1 and 2 and started trenching in Robin road today.

We appeal to all Residents and visitors to be aware of the work and be extra cautious in these areas. The contractor has staff with plates available should you need to leave your drive way or garage during the time that the trenching affects your access. They have staffing available to assist with this. Should you however run in to any difficulties, please contact Management who have the site Managers number on hand to send him to assist you.

Please do not give instructions or raise concerns with the workers. They have been given instructions to get the trenching done as quickly as possible as to try and keep the inconvenience to the minimum. They have strict instructions about putting up poles and netting to ensure that the areas they work in is visible to all. They can not remove or change this to accommodate residents' preferences as they have to comply with the Health and Safety plan and regulations.

Apologies in advance, unfortunately there will be disruptions for the duration of the contract, we ask that you please bear with us and try to avoid these areas.

Kind regards

Wilma Swart Village Manager

Let's work Together to make "The Village of Our Dreams"

